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Temporary Change to Bowel Preparation Product Coverage 

There is a reported shortage of certain manufacturers of polyethylene glycol 3350 with electrolytes 
(PEG-3350) used for bowel preparation used for colonoscopy procedures. There is no identified 
resolution date for this shortage. 

To assist our Molina Healthcare of Michigan Medicaid members with obtaining the necessary 
medications, Molina will temporarily allow the following products to be filled at the pharmacy without 
the need for prior authorization effective immediately. 

These medications include: 
Product Name 

Clenpiq SOLN 10-3.5-12 MG-GM-GM/160ML PCP 100 KIT 

Colyte with Flavor Packs SOLR 240GM PEG 3350/Electrolytes SOLR 240GM 

GaviLyte-C SOLR 240GM PEG 3350-KCl-Na Bicarb-NaCl SOLR 420GM 

GaviLyte-G SOLR 236GM PEG-3350/Electrolytes SOLR 236GM 

GaviLyte-H KIT 5-210MG-GM PEG-Prep KIT 5-210MG-GM 

GaviLyte-N with Flavor Pack SOLR 420GM Plenvu SOLR 140GM 

Golytely SOLR 227.1GM Poly-Prep KIT  

Golytely SOLR 236GM Prepopik PACK 10-3.5-12MG-GM-GM 

MoviPrep SOLR 100GM Suprep Bowel Prep Kit SOLN 17.5-3.13-
1.6GM/177ML 

Nulytely Lemon-Lime SOLR 420GM TriLyte SOLR 420GM 

Nulytely with Flavor Packs SOLR 420GM 
 

Again, this is a temporary change to assist members and providers due to the shortage of PEG-3350. Molina is 
monitoring the availability of PEG-3350 with electrolytes. We will notify providers when the shortage is 
resolved, and the prior authorization is reinstituted for the medications bolded in the table above. 

If you have additional questions please contact your Provider Service Representative directly or you 
can contact the Provider Services Department at 248.729.0905 or email 
MHMProviderServicesMailbox@MolinaHealthcare.com 

Thank you for serving Molina Members! 


